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The Commission continues to have a variety of work ranging from site inspections on new 
projects to visiting and following up on projects that are currently in various stages of 
construction.  
 
At the two Conservation Commissions meetings this month the Commission approved two 
small projects, one on Oak Ridge Drive and one on Littleton Road. The Commission also hired 
and met with their consultant from BSC Group who will review the proposed subdivision 
project known as Stratton Hill. Their review will look at the Conservation Analysis and will assist 
the Commission in writing their recommendation to the Planning Board. The Commission will 
meet with the consultant on site and will have them back to a meeting to review their report in 
August. 
 
The Conservation Agent met with several residents to discuss the removal of dead, damaged or 
dangerous trees on their property for removal. The Agent also continues to visit the Ayer Solar 
II project to ensure the site is stable and in compliance with their permit.  
 
Going into August the Conservation Office is expecting an application for the soil remediation at 
Pirone Park as well as an application for the Spectacle Pond Water Treatment Plant.  
 
Submitted by Heather Hampson, Conservation Agent for the Conservation Commission  


